

NAURUAN NEWS From The McGeorge Family

"Taking the Gospel to the Central Pacific" www.mcgeorgemissions.info

August/ September 2017 Dear Praying Friends,

The year seems to be flying by, and another two months has passed since our last letter. We appreciate your prayers and financial support that enable us to serve the Lord in Nauru. Below are some of the ministry highlights from the past few months.

September 3rd was Father's Day, we gave the men a bag of home-baked cookies and 5 men went to lunch after the service

We had 5 first time visitors in August and 6 in September 3 of which were on Friend Day, September 24th. It is great to see visitors in the service and our people being faithful to invite their friends and family.

Missions Giving has been great. August missions was \$220.60. September we took up a special love offering for Joel and Brooke Daku, our missionaries in Kiribati, and our nearest Baptist Missionary neighbours (706km/439miles away). September missions was \$214.20 plus \$258.70 for the Daku's, Praise the Lord!

Elijah, Titus and I are looking forward to taking the Love offering to the Daku's in Kiribati (in true Biblical style:) as Bro Joel invited me to preach the first Missions Conference at Tarawa Baptist Church October 11th-15th. Bro Joel Daku Preached our first missions conference at International Baptist Church of Nauru in 2013. We look forward to reporting on our trip in our next letter. Please pray for the meeting to go well, and that the people will understand and begin to be faithful to give to missions.

Prayer Requests to Remember...

- 1. The Registration of the Church with the Government of Nauru
- 2. The work in Nauru to grow, have visitors and receive land.

We are excited about what we can accomplish together in Nauru,

Bro Adam, Christie, Elijah, Titus and Gideon McGeorge

"On the Equator for Jesus"

SENDING CHURCH

Whittier Lane Baptist Church Paster Frank Wood 1371 Whittier Ln. New Castle, IN 47362 (765) 529-2454

CONTACT US

adam@mcgeorgemissions.into



602 Manco Rd Lewisville, TX 75067 (972) 353-8392 | gibmission.org



"On the Equator for Jesus"

Sending Church

Whittier Lane Baptist Church 1371 Whittier Lane, New Castle, IN 47362 Pastor Frank Wood 765-529-2454

Field Address

Adam McGeorge Box 3 Civic Center, Aiwo District, Nauru, Republic of Nauru, Central Pacific Nauru Mobile: (674) 556-7243 Email: adam@mcgeorgemissions.info Clearinghouse
Global Independent Baptist Missions
602 Manco Rd,
Lewisville, TX 75067
Director Dick Webster
972-436-3493